
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE OF COMING INTO FORCE OF BY-LAW NO. LAS-0146-2 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the LaSalle Borough Council has adopted on 
June 5th, 2022, the following by-law:  
 
 
LAS-0146-2  By-law amending By-law LAS-0146 relating to sustainable site 

planning and architectural integration plans (PIIAD) so as to 
modify the PIIA sectors plan (Appendix B) to expand the “sectors 
and heritage buildings” sector and subject lot 1 930 087 to the 
resulting objectives and criteria. 

  
 
This by-law can be consulted on the borough of LaSalle website or by submitting a 
request to this effect by email at greffe.lasalle@montreal.ca. 
 
 
This by-law takes effect on July 24th, 2023. 
 
 
GIVEN AT LASALLE, on July 25th, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
Nathalie Hadida, OMA 
Borough Secretary  
 
 
 


